
2008 - 2010 
  
HONOURARY  RABBI  
Rabbi Ben Ayon 
416-630-5510 or 
Pager: 980-0116 
 
PAST  PRESIDENT 
Stan Ash 
416-445-9937 
 
PRESIDENT 
Sheldon Rose 
905-731-1177 
  
VICE-PRESIDENT 
Steve Levant 
905-841-2145 
 
TREASURER 
Jeff Hershorn, C.A. 
B.Sc 
630 York Hill Blvd. 
Thornhill, L4J 5L9 
905-764-8739 
  
RECORDING & 
CORRESPONDING 
SECRETARY 
Loren Wiseman, B.A. 
905-764-6310 
 
SOCIAL  
Stan Ash 
360 Banbury Rd. 
Toronto, M2L 2V5 
416-445-9937 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
Loren Freid 
81 Avenue Rd. 
Richmond Hill,  
L4C 9N6 
905-787-1037 
  
WELFARE 
Martin Novak 
45 Heatherton Way 
Thornhill, L4J 3E7 
905-764-9525 
  
SGT-AT-ARMS 
Zachary Ruderman 
905-886-4245 
  
CEMETERY DIRECTORS 
Norem Litvak 
416-633-9163 
  
Jack Reiter 
416-789-4886 
 
 
www.bluestarlodge.ca 
 

 

 
 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2008: 
 
GENERAL MEETING 
Date:            Sunday, September 28, 2008          
Breakfast:     9:00 am                            
Meeting:        Following 
Location:       Shopsy’s Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave 
  
SOCIAL 
Sunday September 14th - Stratford Festival.  34 members attended. 
Saturday July 25th - Orillia Trip - 41 Members attended.   
Sunday November 2nd - Jersey Boys, a few more tickets are still available. Please 
contact Bro. Steve Levant if you wish to attend. 
Sunday, December 14th - Chanukah Party at Playtime Bowl. 
Future venues being investigated; Woodbine/Slots, Sound of Music 
  
A round of applause should be given to the Social committee for organizing the 
last 2 Venues. 
  
Installation has been booked at Fontana Gardens for Sunday, October 26th.   Cost 
for person is $30.00. Choices for the main meal are fish or Roast Beef.  The 
Social committee has spent endless hours organizing this event.  Attending this 
function would show your commitment and support to the Lodge.  You will meet 
the new executive, get a chance to mingle with all members, old and new and 
have the opportunity to spark up new relationships and eat a fabulous meal.  If 
you are planning to attend, please forward all monies and meal choices to Bro. 
Stan Ash.  
  
WELFARE 
 Congratulations to Bro. Harvey Citron on the engagement of his daughter 
Congratulations to Renee Shapiro on the birth of her great granddaughter 
Cuddos to Bro. & Mrs. Danny Aiken on their 55th Wedding Anniversary. 
  
Our deepest condolences to: 
- Gertie Steinhart and family on the loss of her son, Howard Steinhart. Pre-
deceased by his father Phil Steinhart. 
- Frances Ash, Wife of Bro. Stan Ash on the loss of her Sister, Bella. 
- Bro Jeff Hershorn on the loss of his father 
Speedy recoveries to Bros. Ian Lapidus and Joseph Wiseman who are currently 
being hospitalized. 
  
A Thank you card was received from the Rotblott Family. 
  
OLD AND NEW BUSINESS 
  
Congratulations to Bro. Martin Novak who has taken on the interim role of Welfare 
Chairman.  
  
PRESIDENT                               CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
 Sheldon Rose                           Loren Wiseman 


